
   Newsletter 

For the week of Oct. 24-29      Second Grade 

Reading – We will be working on a play that we will video.  It is taken from the storybook Big 

Pumpkin.  We will also be reviewing phonic sounds and rules.  No books will come home, although 

if your child has a large reading part, they may bring it home to practice. 

Spelling – Back to a normal week of spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences on 

Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday, and the final test on Friday. 

English – We will begin our unit on nouns.  We will discuss types, proper and plural nouns. 

Math – We will finish up with place value and begin adding larger numbers.  We will also start 

working on speed with our addition facts now that we know them. 

Science – none this week. 

Social Studies – We will be discussing responsibilities in the home, school and community. 

Share Time – Bring a collection. You don’t need to bring the entire collection, but a few pieces 

of your collection.  Be ready to tell why you collect these items, how you got started, how big 

your collection is, etc.   

Reminders 

Book Reports are due Friday, Oct. 28 

Red Ribbon Week – See attached for what to wear each day. 

Halloween – Monday, Oct. 31 – please have all treats here by the afternoon.  We will eat 

before the party and pack backpacks, so we have enough time to play games at the party. 

For Halloween, your child may wear their costume to school if they are able to wear it all day, 

be able to use the restroom without much help, and not distract anyone.  They will also have to 

eat and have recess that day in their costumes.  If you prefer, they can bring their costume 

and after lunch and the last recess, I will let anyone who would like to change into costumes 

before the party. 

Helpers: 

Take home treats:  Brycen 

Party treats:  Penelope 

Plates, cups, napkins:  Audrey 

Run the Party:  Sara Hare 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 



 

 


